Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: houses in multiple occupancy
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
a) Addresses of all Registered Residential HMO properties that are within the Leicester council area

b) The names of the owners/licence holders of those properties

c) Address of the License holder/Manager

d) if any management companies are operating the property on behalf of landlord

Answer:

The HMO register can be found on the council’s OpenData web pages.

This letter constitutes a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under section 22 of the Act is being applied, namely the information requested is intended for future publication. 

If you would like to view a copy of this register prior to publication, please email Private Sector Housing at privatesectorhousing@leicester.gov.uk to arrange for an appointment.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
